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SUNDAY 
8 & 10 AM – Worship w/ Communion 
9-9:15 & 9:45-10 AM – SCRIP  
9:15 AM – Bible Study 

7 PM – Men’s Basketball 

MONDAY 9 AM-Noon – Vacation Bible School 
6 PM – Worship w/ Communion 
7 PM – Church Council 

TUESDAY 9 AM-Noon – Vacation Bible School  

WEDNESDAY 9 AM-Noon – Vacation Bible School 6 PM – Garden Gathering @ Kleist’s 

THURSDAY 9 AM-Noon – Vacation Bible School 
Noon-1 PM – Hot dog/Brat Fry  
7 PM – Voters’ Meeting 

FRIDAY 9 AM-Noon – Vacation Bible School  

SATURDAY 2:30 PM - Frailing/Ketchum Wedding 5:30 PM – Worship  

SUNDAY 

8 AM – Worship  
No Bible Study 
10 AM – Outdoor Worship 
11 AM - Family Fest 

7 PM – Men’s Basketball 

OFFERINGS/OTHER INCOME BUDGET ACTUAL 
Offerings  Week of 6/10/2024 $30,551 $50,888 
Offerings  Fiscal Year-to-date $1,611,803 $1,599,247 
Offerings + Other Income Fiscal Year-to-date $2,987,667 $2,895,827 
Forward in Faith 2 Week of 6/310/2024   $28,035 
Forward in Faith 2 Total Campaign to-date   $2,382,133 
USHERS              Saturday 5:30 PM – Tom Bartel (Captain) Andrew Tramp, Mark Broehm, Brad Beyer 

Sunday 8 AM – Dale Flunker (Captain) Kyle Needham, Ross Prochnow, Darin Kath 
Sunday 10 AM–Brian Kirchner (Ctn) Bryce Dux, Randy Kreuscher, Jonathan McGlin, Joe Putzstuck 
Monday 6 PM – John Hoh (Captain) Doug Mantei, Bob Luedtke 

GREETERS         This Week: (Sat) – Arnold, OPEN, OPEN 
(Sun 8AM) – OPEN, OPEN, OPEN (Sun 10 AM) – OPEN, OPEN, OPEN  
Next Week: (Sat) –OPEN, OPEN, OPEN 
(Sun 8AM) – OPEN, OPEN, OPEN (Sun 10 AM) – OPEN, Mielke, OPEN 

COFFEE CAFÉ  This Week: (8-9:45 AM) OPEN (9:45-11:30 AM) OPEN 
Next Week: Closed for Outdoor Service 

AV TEAM            June 15-17: Saturday – Jack Bohlmann; Monday – Aaron Tollefson 
Sunday (8 AM) – Andrew Fenske, (10 AM) – Brayden Kaddatz  
June 22-24: Saturday –Louissa Falck; Monday – Ben Haupt 
Sunday (8 AM) – NEED, (10 AM) – Keaton Enter 

 

THIS WEEK — June 16-23 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WORSHIP ATTENDANCE:  

Saturday: 167; Sunday: 8 AM 184, 10:30 AM 218; Monday: 81; Total: 650 

CALLED TO GLORY The Christian funeral for our Mount Olive family member Merlin Putz, was 

held on Monday, June 10th. Blessed are those who fall asleep in Jesus. 

SUMMER BIBLE CLASS:  A CLOSER LOOK Sunday, from 9:15 – 9:45 AM the day’s preacher will 

lead a discussion on one of the three Scripture lessons from that Sunday.  If you attend the 

discussion before you worship, you’ll get more out of your worship.  If you attend after you 

worship, you’ll get more out of the discussion.  The discussion will take place in the air-

conditioned comfort of the church sanctuary and is open to all ages.   

VBS STARTS THIS WEEK! If you haven’t already signed up to participate or volunteer – Do it 

now on the Mount Olive website!!  We will put our Faith in Action at Vacation Bible School on 

June 17-21 from 9AM-Noon!  Next school year's PreK4 - 6th graders will move in response to 

the Savior's love through Bible stories, crafts, games, music and snacks. 7th graders through 

adults will have the opportunity to volunteer and join in the fun. 

HOT DOG/BRAT FRY Noon – 1PM Thursday, June 20th after VBS in the MOL parking lot.  The 

proceeds will benefit teen mission trips. Email student.ministry@mountoliveappleton.com if 

ordering for a large group, so we can better accommodate you. 

FAMILY FEST – Next Sunday!! June 23rd join us OUTSIDE for the 10 AM Worship Service. 

Bring lawn chairs or a blanket. A picnic will be provided from 11 AM-2 PM with a cookout, 

games and bounce house! 

GARDEN GATHERING Please join your fellow Mount Olive sisters for a casual 

garden gathering on Wednesday, June 19th, from 6-8PM at Kerri Kleist’s home 

(1315 N Montclaire Ct, Appleton.) This is a wonderful opportunity to connect, 

encourage one another in our faith journeys, and get to know each other better 

as Christian sisters. Please RSVP by June 17th in the Atrium or scan the QR code. 

ELECTRONIC GIVERS If you gave offerings to Mount Olive electronically (via the website or 

Give Plus app) in 2023, you received an email giving you the option of declining a box of 

offering envelopes in 2025.  If you would like to begin giving offerings electronically, go to 

https://mountoliveappleton.com/donate/.  Blank offering envelopes for any Mount Olive fund 

are now available in the church narthex.   

KWIK TRIP SCRIP Kwik Trip had a 4-day sale at the end of May, therefore, we have Kwik Trip 

SCRIP cards available at a 10% rebate (normally 5%) while supplies last. Stock up and save! 

mailto:student.ministry@mountoliveappleton.com
https://mountoliveappleton.com/donate/
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SCRIP DISTRIBUTION The year end distribution for those who have used the SCRIP program 

between June 1, 2023, and May 31, 2024, will occur in mid-June. If you choose to have your 

rebates given to you as a cash option, your summary letter and check will be mailed to your 

home. Summary letters for all other distribution options will be put in your church mailbox. If 

you have any questions, please contact Carol Schuff at scrip@mountoliveappleton.com.  

CRADLE ROLL is Mount Olive’s ministry which provides information, books, and blessings to 

young mothers and fathers before and after they have a new baby. If you are expecting a 

child, contact the church office at 920-739-9194 or church.office@mountoliveappleton.com. 

MISSION PARTNERS RUMMAGE SALE Support Mission Partners by donating your clean, 

gently used items, free from damage (stains, tears & holes) and in working order. We cannot 

accept car seats, weapons of any sort, gas powered or items with motor oil, copy machines, 

fax machines, laptops, PC’s, phones, tablets. PLEASE do NOT drop off rummage sale items in 

the Commons, only in the entryway by the gym. Saturday, July 13th – 8AM-6PM; Sunday, July 

14th, 7:30AM-5PM; Monday July 15th – 9AM-8PM, and Tuesday July 16, 9AM-8PM.   

If you’d like to help – Table set up: Sat July 13th 10-2 (removing chairs, setting up & moving 

tables) Sale set up: Mon & Tues July 15th & 16th. Shifts available 8-12/12-4/4-8.  Wed July 17th 

8-12 only. (unpacking boxes, sorting, item placement) Sale takedown: Sat July 20th 12:30-2:30 

(taking down tables, setting up chairs, bagging & boxing remaining sale items) If you do not 

have anything to donate but would like to make a special contribution, Mission Partner 

envelopes will be available at the rummage sale or from the church office. 

Rummage Sale is July 18th-19th 7 AM - 5 PM. Saturday, July 20th 7 AM - Noon, half off. 

Contact Cindy Helfrich 920-585-3054, Elaine Bartel 920-213-1855, Sarah Sehloff 920-735-1569, 

Joan Mueller 920-585-5241 with questions. 

ST. LUKE CHURCH, LITTLE CHUTE Rev. David W. Schmidt is being installed at St. Luke in Little 

Chute on Sunday, June 23 at 4PM. A chicken dinner will follow at 5PM. RSVPs are requested 

for the meal (for a head count only). Guests may leave a message on the church answering 

machine at 920.788.4408 or send an email to office@stlukeslittlechute.com. 

GREECE/APOSTLE PAUL TOUR You are invited to join an 11-day tour of Greece in the 

Footsteps of the Apostle Paul. The tour is April 22-May 2, 2025 and will be hosted by retired 

pastor Eugene Kock, who has been there about 10 times. It includes a 3-day cruise on the 

Mediterranean Sea as well as an optional 3-day tour of Rome. Some of the Biblical places we 

will visit are Philippi, Thessalonica, Athens, Corinth, Ephesus. For more information contact 

pastorkock@yahoo.com. 

 

mailto:scrip@mountoliveappleton.com
mailto:church.office@mountoliveappleton.com
mailto:office@stlukeslittlechute.com
mailto:pastorkock@yahoo.com
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FVL NEWS  

• Housing is needed for 16 international students who would like to attend FVL, and 

there are more on a waiting list. We currently have students from Spain, Korea, 

China, Vietnam, Germany, and Thailand who are waiting for host families. For 

information go to fvlhs.org/hosting or contact Monica Uhlenbrauck 

(muhlenbrauck@fvlhs.org). This is a wonderful ministry opportunity for your family! 

• Check the online calendar (fvlhs.org/calendar) for summer School Office and SCRIP 

hours. Both offices are closed on Fridays and have reduced hours during the summer. 

 

http://www.fvlhs.org/hosting
mailto:muhlenbrauck@fvlhs.org
http://www.fvlhs.org/calendar

